
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Katharine Da Silva
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Public Notice Submission – Upcoming Aim High Board Meetings
Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 5:17:49 AM

 

Dear Clerk of the Board,

In compliance with San Francisco Administrative Code Chapter 12L, I am submitting
this public notice for posting. Aim High, a nonprofit educational organization serving
middle school students across the Bay Area, will be holding two public virtual board
meetings as outlined below.

PUBLIC NOTICE
Aim High Board of Trustees – Virtual Meetings
The Aim High Board of Trustees will convene the following public meetings:

Meeting Date #1: September 29, 2025 at 5pm

Meeting Date #2: December 8, 2025 at 5pm

Members of the public are welcome to attend virtually.
To receive the Zoom link and more information, please contact:
kdasilva@aimhigh.org

Please confirm receipt or let me know if any additional materials are required.

-- 

Warm Regards,    
Kat    

Katharine Da Silva  
Board Liaison & Executive Assistant to CEO 

Well Being Notice:  Are you receiving this email outside of normal working hours? 
Managing work life responsibilities is unique for everyone.  I have sent this email at a time
that works for me.  Please respond at a time that works best for you!
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